
Sugar Hill Planning Board 

January 29, 2020 

 

Members: John Strasser, Arthur Chase, Rob Hayward, Jim Keefe, David Thurston, Amy Venezia 

Guests: none 

 

Chairman Rob Hayward called the public hearing to order on Wednesday, January 29, 2020 at the 

Carolina Crapo Memorial Building. 

 

Public Hearing 

Proposed Zoning Ordinance Changes 

The Board reviewed the amended additions of wording to Section 309 that was presented at the first 

public hearing on January8, 2020.  The Board members agreed to the new wording and approved it as 

written and presented tonight. 

The Noise and Solar ordinances were reviewed at the first public hearing and there were no changes. 

All members agreed to moving forward at town meeting with these proposed changes/additions.  

PASSED UNANIMOUSLY 

 

Submitted by: 

 

 

Amy Venezia 

Secretary to the Sugar Hill Planning Board 


